



**Northern Corridor
COMMUNITY FORUM**
The Voice of Local Communities

c/o The Pivot Community Centre
Glenmanor Avenue
Moodiesburn G69 0DX
North Lanarkshire

Northern Corridor Community Forum

Minutes of meeting held 19th January 2015

AGENDA ITEM No. 6(c)

at Chryston Cultural Centre

No.	ITEM	ACTION
1.	<p>Attendance:</p> <p>John Barr Frances McGlinchey Linda Hone Catherine Paton Alastair Moodie Norman Lancaster</p>	
2.	<p>Apologies:</p> <p>Rosalyn Griffith</p>	
3.	<p>Welcome & Introduction:</p> <p>John welcomed all to tonight's meeting.</p>	
4.	<p>Minutes of Previous meeting:</p> <p>The minutes of the previous meeting held on 15/12/ 2015 were approved.</p> <p>Proposed: Cath Seconded: Alastair</p>	
5.	<p>Matters Arising:</p> <p>1. Auchinloch Housing Development</p> <p>Alastair mentioned that there has been no change since the last report.</p>	

In partnership with North Lanarkshire Council and NHS Lanarkshire

Chairperson: Marvyn Mackay
Secretary:
Treasurer: Linda Hone

see me...
LET'S STOP THE STIGMA OF MENTAL ILL-HEALTH
www.seemescotland.org

2. Health & Social Care Integration:

John mentioned that he was unable to attend the Cumbernauld Community Forum meeting on 12th January where Jamie Hepburn MSP was present, discussing the Out of Hours Service. John going to contact Rosalyn to ask for information to be passed on from this meeting.

3. Beautiful North Lanarkshire:

On Hold.

4. Local Area Team Action Plan:

On Hold.

5. Family Health Event 2016:

Members agreed to hold the event on Saturday 20th February 2016 from 11am till 3pm in Chryston High School. A meeting took place last week and is progressing well. Linda mentioned that Billy Lees has agreed to purchase the fruit on behalf of the forum from Cumbernauld Co-Op for the event. John agreed to email Anne tomorrow in regards to getting clarification on First Aid requirements. A discussion took place regarding forum members having ID badges. Members discussed the consultation questionnaire and what information needs to be asked at the event. Leaflets and posters will be distributed to local schools.

6. Path's & Rights of way:

Alastair mentioned that there is nothing new to report.

7. Crime Prevention Panel:

No meeting has taken place. Next meeting schedule for February.

8. Local Area Partnership:

Meeting scheduled to take place on Thursday, however members are unable to attend. Frances discussed the problems with youth disorder in Moodiesburn which took place on 5th November and mentioned that this will be getting discussed at this meeting.

9. See Me Campaign:

On hold, no recent update.

10. Fifth Review of Local Government Boundary:

No response, possibly March.

6. Local Development Plan:

Alastair mentioned that there have been 5 local sites submitted for Auchinloch and advised members that he has responded as there are no need for any of these sites as there is enough areas for housing.



**Northern Corridor
COMMUNITY FORUM**
The Voice of Local Communities

c/o The Pivot Community Centre
Glenmanor Avenue
Moodiesburn G69 0DX
North Lanarkshire

	Draft plan will be available possibly April/March.	
7.	<p>Membership of the Forum:</p> <p>It was suggested to put this on hold until after the Family Health Event.</p> <p>Alastair suggested having a stand-alone agenda item for reports from Community Councils.</p> <p>Frances mentioned that the Woman's Rural have regular meetings of 45 attending, the group meet the second Friday of every month at 7.15pm in Gartcosh Community Centre.</p>	
8.	<p>Treasurer's Report:</p> <p>£1576.55 in account</p>	
9.	<p>Secretary's Report:</p> <p>Post Vacant</p>	
10.	<p>Report from NHS Lanarkshire North PPF:</p> <p>Alastair mentioned that he attends when he is available, however there is no report but there are a few meetings scheduled and will have a report for the next forum meeting. Alastair mentioned that there's a joint meeting taking place with South PPF.</p>	
11.	<p>AOCB:</p> <p>Discussion took place regarding the questionnaire for the health event, it was suggested to use a produced questionnaire as opposed to reconstructing a new one. Members agreed to contact Ros to get a copy of last year's questionnaire. It was mentioned that Time Capsule in Coatbridge offer free vouchers for play area and ice skating. Linda agreed to contact Crowwood and Time Capsule.</p>	

In partnership with North Lanarkshire Council and NHS Lanarkshire

Chairperson: Marvyn Mackay
Secretary:
Treasurer: Linda Hone

see me ●●●●
LET'S STOP THE STIGMA OF MENTAL ILL-HEALTH
www.seemescotland.org

12.	Date of next meeting: Tuesday 1 st March 2016 at 7.30pm in Stepps Cultural Centre.	
-----	--	--